
I have been an Esthetician for 28 years. I run a small business that employees unto 14 people. High Frequency has been used in 
esthetics for over 40 years. It is not a laser nor is LED light which is infra red and red light. Maybe people have infra red saunas in 
their own home. These machines have been part of our tools and would inhibit the results we can get in our business. I would also 
have to go back to school and spend $15,000. 00 to use something that we already know how to use. I think there has been a gross 
misunderstanding and interpretation which only serves the owner of a the advanced schools financially and hurts the people that 
have been practicing successfully for many years. I will need to shut down my business and let go of my employees if this is not 
rectified. Please help us to continue to practice safely as we have donor many years.

Thank you


